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Venegas, Victoria, EMNRD

From: Venegas, Victoria, EMNRD
Sent: Wednesday, April 8, 2020 8:33 AM
To: 'Kathy Purvis'; Marcus, Ramona, EMNRD; Hamlet, Robert, EMNRD
Cc: Bob Allen; Harley Everhart; Sergio Contreras; CFO_Spill, BLM_NM
Subject: RE: [EXT] Extension, NRM2006237844

NRM2006237844 MADURAI PIPELINE LEAK @ K-29-19S-33E 0N 0E 
 
Ms. Purvis,  
Your requested extension to July 8, 2020 for NRM2006237844 MADURAI PIPELINE LEAK @ K-29-19S-33E 0N 0E is 
approved. 
Thank you, 
 
 
Victoria Venegas 
State of New Mexico 
Energy, Minerals, and Natural Resources 
Oil Conservation Division 
811 S. First St., Artesia NM 88210 
(575) 748-1283 
Victoria.Venegas@state.nm.us 
 
 
OCD approval does not relieve the operator of liability should their operations fail to adequately investigate and remediate 
contamination that may pose a threat to groundwater, surface water, human health or the environment. In addition, OCD approval 
does not relieve the operator of responsibility for compliance with any other federal, state, or local laws and/or regulations. 
 
 
 

From: Kathy Purvis <office2@sesi-nm.com>  
Sent: Tuesday, April 7, 2020 2:36 PM 
To: Marcus, Ramona, EMNRD <Ramona.Marcus@state.nm.us> 
Cc: Venegas, Victoria, EMNRD <Victoria.Venegas@state.nm.us>; Bob Allen <ballen@sesi-nm.com>; Harley Everhart 
<HEverhart@durangomidstream.com>; Sergio Contreras <scontreras@sesi-nm.com> 
Subject: [EXT] Extension, NRM2006237844 
 
I have attached an extension letter regarding this incident for your consideration.  Receipt acceptance and extension 
approval via email is greatly appreciated.  
  
Best Regards, 
  
Katherine Purvis 
  

 
  
Safety and Environmental Solutions, Inc.  
Office: (575) 397-0510 
Cell: (575)441-0980 



2

  

 
  
  


